

Suspension of all lessons and activities on 14 & 15 November 2019

Dear Parents,

Taking into consideration the unstable road conditions and the suspension of public transport, the school has decided to suspend all lessons and activities on 14 & 15 November 2019. Please also note that there will be no school coach provided for secondary one students on these two days.

The school will remain open and there will be sufficient teachers to take care of those who are already in school. Nonetheless, please consider thoroughly whether it is necessary for your child to come back to school in light of current situation. You should also exhort your child not to wander the streets or visit areas that might potentially be dangerous, and that they should not participate in any illegal activities.

Please pay close attention to the school website and circulars for any updates and latest arrangement. Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Chan Ka Fai (Principal)